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Dear 
 
Thank you very much for the discussion and for the information shared.
 
Kind regards,
Helena
 
Helena Braun
 
Member of Cabinet
Executive Vice-President Frans Timmermans
European Green Deal

 

European Commission
 

BERL 
B-1049 Brussels/Belgium
+
Visit Frans Timmermans' personal webpage, Twitter and Facebook page!
 

From: @plasticseurope.org> 
Sent: Friday, October 29, 2021 3:57 PM
To: BRAUN Helena (CAB-TIMMERMANS) @ec.europa.eu>; 

@ec.europa.eu>; @ec.europa.eu>
Cc: @covestro.com>; 

@ineos.com>; @braskem.com>; 
@sabic.com>; @plasticseurope.org>

Subject: Plastics Europe - meeting follow up
 
Dear Helena and team,
 
Many thanks again for taking the time to meet with our Steering Board representatives as well
as  and I recently.
 
I wanted to share a first piece of follow-up information – our detailed views on the current
discussions around mass balance for the purposes of the SUP targets.
 
We are working on filling all of the information gaps related to chemical recycling. We are
optimistic that the study underway by the JRC and Aimplas will provide an authoritative view
on the carbon footprint of different recycling technologies allowing you to base policy
decisions on this, and we need to work with partners to explore further exactly how we can
provide reassurance on complementarity with mechanical recycling inputs.
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